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Punnett Puzzle : What’s My Genotype? G e o b o t s :  P o s s i b l e  G e n o t y p e s
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What are the genotypes of the Geobots shown here? The 
filled-in boxes in each Punnett square show the genotypes of 
the bots that could be created by recycling the two on the 
sides. Use that information to figure out the genotypes of the 
two ‘parent’ bots.
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What are the genotypes of the Geobots shown here? The 
filled-in boxes in each Punnett square show the genotypes of 
the bots that could be created by recycling the two on the 
sides. Use that information to figure out the genotypes and 
phenotypes of the two ‘parent’ bots.
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What are the genotypes of the Beambots shown here? The 
filled-in boxes in each Punnett square show the genotypes of 
the bots that could be created by recycling the two on the 
sides. Use that information to figure out the genotypes of the 
two ‘parent’ bots.
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What are the genotypes of the Beambots shown here? The 
filled-in boxes in each Punnett square show the genotypes of 
the bots that could be created by recycling the two on the 
sides. Use that information to figure out the genotypes of the 
two ‘parent’ bots.
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What are the genotypes of the Beambots shown here? The 
filled-in boxes in each Punnett square show the genotypes of 
the bots that could be created by recycling the two on the 
sides. Use that information to figure out the genotypes and 
phenotypes of the two ‘parent’ bots.
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What are the genotypes of the Envirobots shown here? The 
filled-in boxes in each Punnett square show the genotypes of 
the bots that could be created by recycling the two on the 
sides. Use that information to figure out the genotypes of the 
two ‘parent’ bots.
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What are the genotypes of the Envirobots shown here? The 
filled-in boxes in each Punnett square show the genotypes of 
the bots that could be created by recycling the two on the 
sides. Use that information to figure out the genotypes of the 
two ‘parent’ bots.
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What are the genotypes of the Envirobots shown here? The 
filled-in boxes in each Punnett square show the genotypes of 
the bots that could be created by recycling the two on the 
sides. Use that information to figure out the genotypes and 
phenotypes of the two ‘parent’ bots.


